
Victorian Gables HOA

January 18.2023

Zoom Meeting


Snow Removal


We have had 2 snows the end of December and early January. Evergreen 
was not called out for snow removal, but several of our residents stepped 
up and cleared walks and driveways, saving ~$3000.


 Thanks to all who helped with snow removal (if I missed anyone, I 
apologize)-


	 Ellen E


	 Ted H. & Rosemary R


	 Ron S.


	 Dale and Diane N.


	 John M.


	 Mark C.


	 	 Paul & Kammi E.


	 	 Chris


Just a reminder-


	 Evergreen will NOT shovel up to your door if there are chairs, flowers pots, 
decorator items in the way due to liability issues.


	 Any little bit that you can help shovel around your unit WILL save the HOA 
snow removal fees.


	 Should we think about a community snowblower?


	


